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July 10, 2008 


VA to Dedicate New National Cemetery 

What: 
The Department of Veterans Affairs will conduct a dedication ceremony for the new Alabama National Cemetery this weekend.  The ceremony will include remarks by key VA and local elected officials, the unveiling of the dedication plaque, and military honors.
Who: 
Under Secretary for Memorial Affairs William F. Tuerk

When:
Sunday, July 13, at 2 p.m.

Where:
Alabama National Cemetery/American Village


3727 Highway 119


Montevallo, AL 35115
Directions:
From I-65 take Exit 234 (Shelby County Airport). At the end of the exit ramp turn left onto Hwy. 87 (this turns into Hwy. 12). Travel on Hwy. 12 (approximately 1.5 miles) to stop sign. Turn right on to Hwy. 22 – travel 2-3 miles to traffic light. Turn left on Hwy. 119 South (Ralph Sears Memorial). Travel one mile – the gate to The American Village will be on the right 

Contact:
Karen Fedele, VA Public Affairs Officer



Office: (202) 461-7559



Cell: (703) 969-5931



Jurita Barber, National Cemetery Administration



Office: (202) 461-6240



Cell: (202) 725-8930




Bob Morris, National Cemetery Administration



Office:  (202) 461-6240



Cell:  (202) 299-4321
Background:
The new national cemetery is located in the town of Montevallo, approximately five miles west of Interstate 65. Construction of Phase I consists of approximately 45 acres, and includes facilities necessary to maintain, operate, and provide burials for approximately ten years. When this phase of construction is complete the interment areas will provide for 7,395 full-casket gravesites, 999 in-ground cremation sites and approximately 2,700 columbarium niches.
